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Open Space Zones - PLEASE DO NOT vote in favor of using our city parks as spaces for homeless
camps!!! This is UNTHINKABLE! Remember there are citizens and children who pay for and
deserve the enjoyment of the parks under safe conditions. The homeless problem has been handled
so poorly, and allowing their use of the city parks as a campsite is not the answer!
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